



Newton Westpark Primary School

Newsletter Week Ending 13th December 2019



Christmas Fair

A great big thank you for your wonderful support at the Christmas Fair last week. We managed to raise a record breaking £ 983.05 for the school fund! Thank you also to staff and children for their support.

A list of the Raffle Winners is available in the school entrance. Thank you.

Christmas Dinner/Jumper Day

This week we had our annual Christmas Dinner which everyone enjoyed and also our Christmas Jumper day helping to raise money for 'Save the Children' charity. Thank you to everyone for your kind donations towards this cause. We raised £ 127.00.

Photos/Videos etc

With performances coming up next week, this is a polite reminder to all parents. Could you please NOT take photographs and video performances as we do not have permission from every parent and THIS COULD HAVE **SAFEGUARDING IMPLICATIONS.** There will be time at the end of every performance for parents/carers to take photographs of their own children.

Also under no circumstances must photos/videos of children other than your own be put onto Social Media, such as Facebook or Twitter. Thank you for your cooperation.

Can we ask that if you cannot get anyone to look after young children/babies that you please take them out if they start to get restless and noisy as it distracts the children and they also cannot be heard. Thank you.

Hot chocolate Friday

Well done to the following children for being selected to have 'Hot Chocolate Friday' with Mrs. Whiting this week.

Year 1 - Louie L Year 4 - Leon S Year 2 - Brooke K Year 5 - Dominic M-J

Year 6 - Harley A Year 3 - Freya H



We have a very exciting week ahead of us next week. Here's a little reminder of what is coming up:

Mon 16th – KS1 Performance at 2.00pm Tues 17th - KS1 Performance at 9.30am Tues 17th – KS2 Carol Service at 6.00pm (All KS2 Children to arrive for 5.45pm) Tues 17th - KS2 Party Day Weds 18th - KS1 Party Day

Toddlers Christmas Party

Our toddlers had a fantastic time at their christmas party on Thursday and even got to meet a very special visitor. Thank you to everyone that came and Sarah Johnson (our parent helper) for organising.



Congratulations to all of our certificate holders this week. The Carers of this week are:

Robins	Daisy-M M	
Kingfishers	Sophia H	
Owls	Caitlin V	
Falcons	Phoenix U-H	
Eagles	Mercy S	
Ospreys	Bethany M	
Year 6	Hannah S	

Dates for diary		
Wednesday 11 th December	Toddlers Xmas Party	
	9am-11am	
Thursday 12 th December	SCHOOL CLOSED	
Monday 16 th December	KS1 Performance @ 2pm	
Tuesday 17 th December	KS1 Performance @ 9am	
Tuesday 17 th December	KS2 Party Day	
Tuesday 17 th December	KS2 Carol Service @ 6pm	
Wednesday 18 th December	KS1 Party Day	





If your child isn't feeling well...

Does your child have to miss school with a common illness?

Speak to your school who could offer advice and support via a school nurse.

Do you have to visit your GP with a common childhood illness?

Speak to your local pharmacist or phone 111 for advice and support.



For more information contact Wigan Attendance Service 01942 487139